
From: RRTPO
To: RRTPO
Subject: Cancellation Notice - RRTPO Policy Board and Executive Committee Meetings - December 2, 2021
Date: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 2:09:00 PM

Good afternoon –

Due to multiple conflicting events, the December 2, 2021, RRTPO Policy Board and Executive 
Committee meetings will be cancelled.  At this time, the next scheduled meeting will be on 
January 6, 2022.  We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable holiday season and look forward to 
seeing you in January.

Please contact Janice Firestone at jfirestone@PlanRVA.org or Chet Parsons at
cparsons@PlanRVA.org if you have any questions. Thank you.

Note:  This message is being sent to RRTPO Policy Board members, Executive Committee members, TAC and CTAC 
Committees, interested parties, stakeholders and area news/media outlet contacts.
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